
March 21, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Kathie Burns 

College Archivist, D’Amour Library 

Western New England College 

1215 Wilbraham Road 

Springfield, MA 01119-2684 

 

Dear Ms. Burns: 

 

Per our conversation yesterday, I have enclosed several items for your information. 

 

First, please find a letter that was sent today to Dr. Miller from our Executive Director, David 

Marwell, regarding the Sprague Collection.  Anything you may be able to do to further our efforts 

would be appreciated. 

 

Second, I have enclosed the article on Richard Sprague’s death from the journal which I mentioned. 

 

Third, I have highlighted several sections of the enclosed copy of the letter from Nova regarding the 

Itek materials.  There are references to “films” which I did not see in the box of Itek materials.  The 

reference in paragraph two (“Coming under separate cover is a box of prints and filmstrips”) sounds 

more like what I reviewed with you.  In addition, in paragraph three Mr. Lyons says that Richter 

“may be sending you more films.”  The question is did anything additional get sent?  I was hoping 

you could give me a call at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227, to clarify some of the statements in the letter 

from Mr. Lyons. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director    

 



enclosures 


